
agency_abbrv agency_name title description file_format

online_publi

cation location_or_url disclosure

original_data_ow

ner data_maintainer

date_released (or 

coverage)

frequency_of_up

date

Agency 

abbreviation

Name of agency 

(spelled out)
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TXT, PDF, DOC, 

Standard (hard copy) 
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URL for direct 

download
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NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Procurement Monitoring Report for 2nd 

Semester FY 2021

Procurement Monitoring Report for 2nd Semester FY 2021

PDF Yes

https://napc.gov.

ph/sites/default/f

iles/documents/t

ransparency/An

nex%20B%20A

PP_NAPC_FY2

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 1/21/2022 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Revised Annual Procurement Plan for 2021 Revised Annual Procurement Plan for 2021

PDF Yes

https://napc.gov.

ph/sites/default/f

iles/documents/t

ransparency/Pro

curement%20M

onitoring%20Re

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 1/18/2022 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Financial Report 2nd Quarter 2021 Financial Report 2nd Quarter 2021

PDF Yes

https://napc.gov.

ph/sites/default/f

iles/documents/t

ransparency/Pro

curement%20M

onitoring%20Re

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/8/2021 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Financial Report 1st Quarter 2021 Financial Report 1st Quarter 2021

PDF Yes

https://napc.gov.

ph/sites/default/f

iles/documents/t

ransparency/SA

LN%20with%20

Transmittal%20

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/8/2021 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Financial Accountability Report Financial Accountability Report

PDF Yes

https://napc.gov.

ph/sites/default/f

iles/documents/t

ransparency/TRI

AL%20BALANC

E%20as%20of

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/5/2021 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Budget Accountability Report (as of 

September 30, 2021)

Budget Accountability Report (as of September 30, 2021)

PDF Yes

https://napc.gov.

ph/sites/default/f

iles/documents/t

ransparency/Co

ndensed%20Sta

tement%20of%2

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS 11/3/2021 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Annual Procurement Plan FY 2022 Annual Procurement Plan FY 2022

PDF Yes

https://napc.gov.

ph/sites/default/f

iles/documents/t

ransparency/Bu

dget%20Accoun

tability%20Repo

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 9/30/2021 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Budget Accountability Report (as of June 

30, 2021)

Budget Accountability Report (as of June 30, 2021)

PDF Yes

https://napc.gov.

ph/sites/default/f

iles/documents/t

ransparency/Bu

dget%20Accoun

tability%20Repo

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS 8/25/2021 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Budget Accountability Report (as of March 

31, 2021)

Budget Accountability Report (as of March 31, 2021)

PDF Yes

https://napc.gov.

ph/sites/default/f

iles/documents/t

ransparency/GA

A%20Targets%

20FY%202021

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS 8/25/2021 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

GAA Targets FY 2021 (Volume II) GAA Targets FY 2021 (Volume II)

PDF Yes

https://napc.gov.

ph/sites/default/f

iles/documents/t

ransparency/GA

A%20Targets%

20FY%202021

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS 8/25/2021 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

GAA Targets FY 2021 (Volume I) GAA Targets FY 2021 (Volume I)

PDF Yes

https://napc.gov.

ph/sites/default/f

iles/documents/t

ransparency/An

nual%20Procure

ment%20Plan%

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS 8/25/2021 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Condensed Statement of Cash Flows Condensed Statement of Cash Flows

PDF Yes

https://napc.gov.

ph/sites/default/f

iles/documents/t

ransparency/Bu

dget%20Accoun

tability%20Repo

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 8/24/2021 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Trial Balance as March 31, 2021 Trial Balance as March 31, 2021

PDF Yes

https://napc.gov.

ph/sites/default/f

iles/documents/t

ransparency/Fin

ancial%20Accou

ntability%20Rep

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 8/24/2021 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

SALN with Transmittal Letter to CSC SALN with Transmittal Letter to CSC

PDF Yes

https://napc.gov.

ph/sites/default/f

iles/documents/t

ransparency/Fin

%20Reports%2

01st%20Qtr%20

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 8/24/2021 Annually

1

https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Annex B APP_NAPC_FY2021 Signed.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Annex B APP_NAPC_FY2021 Signed.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Annex B APP_NAPC_FY2021 Signed.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Annex B APP_NAPC_FY2021 Signed.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Annex B APP_NAPC_FY2021 Signed.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Annex B APP_NAPC_FY2021 Signed.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) for 2nd Semester FY2020.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) for 2nd Semester FY2020.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) for 2nd Semester FY2020.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) for 2nd Semester FY2020.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) for 2nd Semester FY2020.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) for 2nd Semester FY2020.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Procurement Monitoring Report for the 1st Semester of FY2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Procurement Monitoring Report for the 1st Semester of FY2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Procurement Monitoring Report for the 1st Semester of FY2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Procurement Monitoring Report for the 1st Semester of FY2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Procurement Monitoring Report for the 1st Semester of FY2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Procurement Monitoring Report for the 1st Semester of FY2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/SALN with Transmittal Letter to CSC.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/SALN with Transmittal Letter to CSC.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/SALN with Transmittal Letter to CSC.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/SALN with Transmittal Letter to CSC.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/SALN with Transmittal Letter to CSC.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/SALN with Transmittal Letter to CSC.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/TRIAL BALANCE as of March 31,  2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/TRIAL BALANCE as of March 31,  2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/TRIAL BALANCE as of March 31,  2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/TRIAL BALANCE as of March 31,  2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/TRIAL BALANCE as of March 31,  2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/TRIAL BALANCE as of March 31,  2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Condensed Statement of Cash Flows.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Condensed Statement of Cash Flows.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Condensed Statement of Cash Flows.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Condensed Statement of Cash Flows.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Condensed Statement of Cash Flows.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Condensed Statement of Cash Flows.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Budget Accountability Report (as of June 30, 2021).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Budget Accountability Report (as of June 30, 2021).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Budget Accountability Report (as of June 30, 2021).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Budget Accountability Report (as of June 30, 2021).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Budget Accountability Report (as of June 30, 2021).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Budget Accountability Report (as of June 30, 2021).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Budget Accountability Report (as of March 31, 2021).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Budget Accountability Report (as of March 31, 2021).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Budget Accountability Report (as of March 31, 2021).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Budget Accountability Report (as of March 31, 2021).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Budget Accountability Report (as of March 31, 2021).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Budget Accountability Report (as of March 31, 2021).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/GAA Targets FY 2021 (Volume II).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/GAA Targets FY 2021 (Volume II).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/GAA Targets FY 2021 (Volume II).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/GAA Targets FY 2021 (Volume II).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/GAA Targets FY 2021 (Volume II).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/GAA Targets FY 2021 (Volume II).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/GAA Targets FY 2021 (Volume I).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/GAA Targets FY 2021 (Volume I).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/GAA Targets FY 2021 (Volume I).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/GAA Targets FY 2021 (Volume I).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/GAA Targets FY 2021 (Volume I).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/GAA Targets FY 2021 (Volume I).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Annual Procurement Plan for FY 2022.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Annual Procurement Plan for FY 2022.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Annual Procurement Plan for FY 2022.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Annual Procurement Plan for FY 2022.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Annual Procurement Plan for FY 2022.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Annual Procurement Plan for FY 2022.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Budget Accountability Report (as of September 30, 2021).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Budget Accountability Report (as of September 30, 2021).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Budget Accountability Report (as of September 30, 2021).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Budget Accountability Report (as of September 30, 2021).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Budget Accountability Report (as of September 30, 2021).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Budget Accountability Report (as of September 30, 2021).pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Financial Accountability Report.1.1A.1B.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Financial Accountability Report.1.1A.1B.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Financial Accountability Report.1.1A.1B.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Financial Accountability Report.1.1A.1B.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Financial Accountability Report.1.1A.1B.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Financial Accountability Report.1.1A.1B.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Fin Reports 1st Qtr 2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Fin Reports 1st Qtr 2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Fin Reports 1st Qtr 2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Fin Reports 1st Qtr 2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Fin Reports 1st Qtr 2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Fin Reports 1st Qtr 2021.pdf


NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

SALN SALN

PDF Yes

https://napc.gov.

ph/sites/default/f

iles/documents/t

ransparency/Fin

%20Reports%2

02nd%20Qtr%2

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 8/24/2021 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Procurement Monitoring Report for 1st 

Semester FY 2021

Procurement Monitoring Report for 1st Semester FY 2021

PDF Yes

https://napc.gov.

ph/sites/default/f

iles/documents/t

ransparency/Re

vised%20Annual

%20Procureme

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 7/14/2021 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Agency Procurement Compliance and 

Performance Indicator for FY 2020

Agency Procurement Compliance and Performance Indicator for FY 2020

PDF Yes

https://napc.gov.

ph/sites/default/f

iles/documents/t

ransparency/Pro

curement%20M

onitoring%20Re

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 3/30/2021 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Procurement Monitoring Report as of 2nd 

Semester FY2020
Procurement Monitoring Report as of 2nd Semester FY2020 PDF Yes

https://napc.gov.ph

/sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Procurement%2

0Monitoring%20Rep

ort%20(PMR)%20for

%202nd%20Semeste

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 2/1/2021 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Procurement Monitoring Report as of 1st 

Semester FY 2020
Procurement Monitoring Report as of 1st Semester FY 2020 PDF Yes

https://napc.gov.ph

/sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Procurement%2

0Monitoring%20Rep

ort%20(PMR)%201st

%20Sem%202020.pd

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 2/1/2021 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Revised Annual Procurement Plan FY 2020
This is the consolidation and summary of the procurement plan of the units of the 

agency for F.Y. 2020
PDF Yes

http://www.napc.go

v.ph/sites/default/fil

es/documents/trans

parency/Revised%2

0NAPC%20APP%20F

Y2020.PDF

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 8/24/2021 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

NAPC Manual on Freedom of Information

This is the agency's Freedom of Information Manual that aims to develop 

awareness of the officials and staff of the NAPC on the basic principles of the FOI 

Bill, and provide guidelines that shall enable the agency to respond appropriately 

and effectively to requests of information received under E.O. 2

PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/NAPC%20FOI%2

0Manual.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS n/a

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

NAPC People's Manual on Freedom of 

Information

This is the agency's Freedom of Information Manual that aims to develop 

awareness of the officials and staff of the NAPC on the basic principles of the FOI 

Bill, and provide guidelines that shall enable the agency to respond appropriately 

and effectively to requests of information received under E.O. 2

PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/People's%20FOI

%20Manual.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS n/a

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

NAPC Annual Procurement Plan for FY 2020
This is the consolidation and summary of the procurement plan of the units of the 

agency for F.Y. 2020
PDF Yes

http://202.90.136.4

4:81/APP2020.pdf
Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

NAPC Annual Procurement Plan - Common 

Supplies and Equipment FY 2020 (APP-CSE)

This is the consolidation and summary of the procurement plan for common 

supplies and equipment of the units of the agency for F.Y. 2020
PDF Yes

http://202.90.136.4

4:81/APP-

CSE2020.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

NAPC Annual Procurement Plan for FY 2019
This is the consolidation and summary of the procurement plan of the units of the 

agency for F.Y. 2019
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/APPNon-

CSE2019_NAPC_NCR

.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Annual Procurement Plan Common 

Supplies and Equipment (APP-CSE) 2019

This is the summary of all the common supplies and equipments carried in stock by 

the Procurement Service that may be purchased by government agencies
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/APPCSE2019_N

APC_NCR(Full).pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

2019 GAA Targets 2019 GAA Targets PDF Yes

http://202.90.136.4

4:81/GAA2019target

s.pdf
Public DBM Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Aging of Due and Demandable Obligations 

(as of December 31, 2019)
Aging of Due and Demandable Obligations (as of December 31, 2019) PDF Yes

http://www.napc.go

v.ph/sites/default/fil

es/documents/trans

parency/Aging%20of

%20Due%20and%20

Demandable%20Obli

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 12/31/19 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments (as 

of the Quarter Ending March 31, 2019)
List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments (as of the Quarter Ending March 31, 2019) PDF Yes

http://www.napc.go

v.ph/sites/default/fil

es/documents/trans

parency/List%20of%

20Allotments%20an

d%20Sub-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 3/31/19 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Memorandum First Quarter Financial  

Accountability Reports
Memorandum First Quarter Financial  Accountability Reports PDF Yes

http://www.napc.go

v.ph/sites/default/fil

es/documents/trans

parency/Memorand

um%20First%20Qua

rter%20Financial%20

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 3/31/19 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the 

month of January 2019)
Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the month of January 2019) PDF Yes

http://www.napc.go

v.ph/sites/default/fil

es/documents/trans

parency/Monthly%2

0Report%20of%20Di

sbursements%20(for

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 1/31/19 Monthly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the 

month of February 2019)
Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the month of February 2019) PDF Yes

http://www.napc.go

v.ph/sites/default/fil

es/documents/trans

parency/Monthly%2

0Report%20of%20Di

sbursements%20(for

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 2/28/19 Monthly

2

https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Fin Reports 2nd Qtr 2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Fin Reports 2nd Qtr 2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Fin Reports 2nd Qtr 2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Fin Reports 2nd Qtr 2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Fin Reports 2nd Qtr 2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Fin Reports 2nd Qtr 2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Revised Annual Procurement Plan (APP) for 2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Revised Annual Procurement Plan (APP) for 2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Revised Annual Procurement Plan (APP) for 2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Revised Annual Procurement Plan (APP) for 2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Revised Annual Procurement Plan (APP) for 2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Revised Annual Procurement Plan (APP) for 2021.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) for 2nd Semester FY 2021-1.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) for 2nd Semester FY 2021-1.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) for 2nd Semester FY 2021-1.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) for 2nd Semester FY 2021-1.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) for 2nd Semester FY 2021-1.pdf
https://napc.gov.ph/sites/default/files/documents/transparency/Procurement Monitoring Report (PMR) for 2nd Semester FY 2021-1.pdf


NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the 

month of March 2019)
Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the month of March 2019) PDF Yes

http://www.napc.go

v.ph/sites/default/fil

es/documents/trans

parency/Monthly%2

0Report%20of%20Di

sbursements%20(for

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 3/31/19 Monthly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as 

of March 31, 2019)
Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as of March 31, 2019) PDF Yes

http://www.napc.go

v.ph/sites/default/fil

es/documents/trans

parency/Quarterly%

20Physical%20Repor

t%20of%20Operatio

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 3/31/19 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Quarterly Report of Revenue and Other 

Receipts (as of the Quarter Ending March 

31, 2019)

Quarterly Report of Revenue and Other Receipts (as of the Quarter Ending March 

31, 2019)
PDF Yes

http://www.napc.go

v.ph/sites/default/fil

es/documents/trans

parency/Quarterly%

20Report%20of%20

Revenue%20and%2

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 3/31/19 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending March 31, 2019)

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending March 31, 2019)
PDF Yes

http://www.napc.go

v.ph/sites/default/fil

es/documents/trans

parency/Statement

%20of%20Appropria

tions%20Allotments

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 3/31/19 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Approved Budget Utilizations, 

Disbursements and Balances (as of March 

31, 2019)

Statement of Approved Budget Utilizations, Disbursements and Balances (as of 

March 31, 2019)
PDF Yes

http://www.napc.go

v.ph/sites/default/fil

es/documents/trans

parency/Statement

%20of%20Approved

%20Budget%20Utiliz

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 3/31/19 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Approved Budget Utilizations, 

Disbursements and Balances (as of March 

31, 2019)

Statement of Approved Budget Utilizations, Disbursements and Balances (as of 

March 31, 2019)
PDF Yes

http://www.napc.go

v.ph/sites/default/fil

es/documents/trans

parency/Summary%

20of%20Appropriati

ons%20Allotments%

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 3/31/19 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Aging of Due and Demandable Obligations, 

As of June 30, 2019
Aging of Due and Demandable Obligations, As of June 30, 2019 PDF Yes

http://202.90.136.4

4:81/ADDO(June30).

pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 6/30/19 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

FY 2019 Monthly Disbursement Program FY 2019 Monthly Disbursement Program PDF Yes

http://202.90.136.4

4:81/FY2019MDProg

.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Monthly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments, as 

of the Quarter Ending June 30, 2019
List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments, as of the Quarter Ending June 30, 2019 PDF Yes

http://202.90.136.4

4:81/LofAnSA(June3

0).pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 6/30/19 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Monthly Report of Disbursements for the 

Months of January to June 30, 2019
Monthly Report of Disbursements for the Months of January to June 30, 2019 PDF Yes

http://202.90.136.4

4:81/MRoD(June30).

pdf
Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 6/30/19 Monthly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Quarterly Report of Revenue and Other 

Receipts as of the Quarter Ending June 30, 

2019

Quarterly Report of Revenue and Other Receipts as of the Quarter Ending June 30, 

2019
PDF Yes

http://202.90.136.4

4:81/QRROR(June30

).pdf
Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 6/30/19 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

as of the Quarter Ending June 30, 2019

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

as of the Quarter Ending June 30, 2019
PDF Yes

http://202.90.136.4

4:81/SAAODB(June3

0).pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 6/30/19 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(By Object of Expenditures) as of the 

Quarter Ending June 30, 2019

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(By Object of Expenditures) as of the Quarter Ending June 30, 2019
PDF Yes

http://202.90.136.4

4:81/SAAODBbyObj

ect(June30).pdf
Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 6/30/19 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Approved Budget, 

Utilizations, Disbursements and Balances 

(Off-Budget Funds) as of the Quarter 

Ending June 30, 2019

Statement of Approved Budget, Utilizations, Disbursements and Balances (Off-

Budget Funds) as of the Quarter Ending June 30, 2019
PDF Yes

http://202.90.136.4

4:81/SABUDB(June3

0).pdf
Public NAPC-AFMS 6/30/19 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Summary of Approved Budget, Utilizations, 

Disbursements and Balances By Object of 

Expenditures (Off-Budget Funds) as of the 

Quarter Ending June 30, 2019

Summary of Approved Budget, Utilizations, Disbursements and Balances By Object 

of Expenditures (Off-Budget Funds) as of the Quarter Ending June 30, 2019
PDF Yes

http://202.90.136.4

4:81/SABUDBbyObje

ct(June30).pdf
Public NAPC-AFMS 6/30/19 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

2018 GAA Targets 2018 GAA Targets PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/NAPC%20GAA%

202018.pdf

Public DBM NAPC-AFMS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

2018 GAA Targets (Volume II) 2018 GAA Targets (Volume II) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/NAPC-

GAA%202018%20VO

LUMEII.pdf

Public DBM Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Financial Plan for FY 2019 Financial Plan for FY 2019 PDF Yes

http://202.90.136.4

4:81/FY2019FinPlan.

pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS 11/09/2018 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Physical Plan for FY 2019 Physical Plan for FY 2019 PDF Yes

http://202.90.136.4

4:81/FY2019PhysPla

n.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS 11/09/2018 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Financial Plan for FY 2018 Financial Plan for FY 2018 PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/FY2018_financia

l_plan.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS 11/09/2018 Annually
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NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Physical Plan for FY 2018 Physical Plan for FY 2018 PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/FY2018_physica

l_plan.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS 11/09/2018 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Annual Procurement Plan for FY 2018 Annual Procurement Plan for FY 2018 PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Final%20APP%2

0for%202018.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Monthly Disbursement Program for FY 

2018 (January to March 2018)
Monthly Disbursement Program for FY 2018 (January to March 2018) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/FY2018_monthl

y_disbursement%20

(January%20to%20

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Monthly Disbursement Program for FY 

2018
Monthly Disbursement Program for FY 2018 PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/FY2018_monthl

y_disbursement.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Aging of Due and Demandable Obligations 

(as of December 31, 2018)
Aging of Due and Demandable Obligations (as of December 31, 2018) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Aging%20of%20

Due%20and%20Dem

andable%20Obligati

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments (as 

of the Quarter Ending March 31, 2018)
List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments (as of the Quarter Ending March 31, 2018) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/List%20of%20All

otments%20and%20

Sub-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments (as 

of the Quarter Ending June 30, 2018)
List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments (as of the Quarter Ending June 30, 2018) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/List%20of%20All

otments%20and%20

Sub-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Procurement Monitoring Report as of June 

30, 2017
Procurement Monitoring Report as of June 30, 2017 PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/PMR%202018%

20Final%207.14.18%

20Signed.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as 

of March 31, 2018)
Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as of March 31, 2018) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Quarterly%20Ph

ysical%20Report%20

of%20Operation%20

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as 

of June 30, 2018)
Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as of June 30, 2018) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Quarterly%20Ph

ysical%20Report%20

of%20Operation%20

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Quarterly Report of Revenue and Other 

Receipts (as of the Quarter Ending March 

31, 2018)

Quarterly Report of Revenue and Other Receipts (as of the Quarter Ending March 

31, 2018)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Quarterly%20Re

port%20of%20Reve

nue%20and%20Oth

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Quarterly Report of Revenue and Other 

Receipts (as of the Quarter Ending June 30, 

2018)

Quarterly Report of Revenue and Other Receipts (as of the Quarter Ending June 

30, 2018)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Quarterly%20Re

port%20of%20Reve

nue%20and%20Oth

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending March 31, 2018)

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending March 31, 2018)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending June 30, 2018)

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending June 30, 2018)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the 

Quarter Ending March 31, 2018)

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the Quarter Ending March 31, 2018)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the 

Quarter Ending June 30, 2018)

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the Quarter Ending June 30, 2018)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Approved Budget Utilizations, 

Disbursements and Balances (as of March 

31, 2018)

Statement of Approved Budget Utilizations, Disbursements and Balances (as of 

March 31, 2018)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Approved%20B

udget%20Utilization

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Approved Budget Utilizations, 

Disbursements and Balances (as of June 30, 

2018)

Statement of Approved Budget Utilizations, Disbursements and Balances (as of 

June 30, 2018)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Approved%20B

udget%20Utilization

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Summary of Approved Budget Utilizations, 

Disbursements and Balances (by Object of 

Expenditures) (as of the Quarter Ending 

March 31, 2018)

Summary of Approved Budget Utilizations, Disbursements and Balances (by Object 

of Expenditures) (as of the Quarter Ending March 31, 2018)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Summary%20of

%20Approved%20B

udget%20Utilization

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Summary of Approved Budget Utilizations, 

Disbursements and Balances (by Object of 

Expenditures) (as of the Quarter Ending 

June 30, 2018)

Summary of Approved Budget Utilizations, Disbursements and Balances (by Object 

of Expenditures) (as of the Quarter Ending June 30, 2018)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Summary%20of

%20Approved%20B

udget%20Utilization

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

4



NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

System for Rating and Ranking of Units and 

Individuals Under the Performance-Based 

Incentive System 2018

System for Rating and Ranking of Units and Individuals Under the Performance-

Based Incentive System 2018
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/doc0405062018

1001164328.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 28/09/2018 n/a

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

SALN with transmittal letter to CSC SALN with transmittal letter to CSC PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/2018%20SALN%

20Transmittal%20to

%20CSC.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 01/01/2018 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

SALN with transmittal letter to OP SALN with transmittal letter to OP PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/2018%20SALN%

20Transmittal%20to

%20OP.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 01/01/2018 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Aging of Due and Demandable Obligations 

(as of December 31, 2017)
Aging of Due and Demandable Obligations (as of December 31, 2017) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Aging%20of%20

Due%20and%20Dem

andable%20Obligati

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Annual Procurement Plan for 2017 (for 

common-use supplies and equipment)
Annual Procurement Plan for 2017 (for common-use supplies and equipment) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/NAPC-APP-

CSE%202017%20122

72016.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Annual Procurement Plan for FY 2017 Annual Procurement Plan for FY 2017 PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/NAPC-APP-

2017.PDF

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Revised Annual Procurement Plan for FY 

2017
Revised Annual Procurement Plan for FY 2017 PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Revised%20APP

%20for%202017.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Condensed Statement of Cash Flows - MDS 

and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter Ended 

March 31, 2017)

Condensed Statement of Cash Flows - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended March 31, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Condensed_stat

ement_of_cash_flo

ws-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Condensed Statement of Cash Flows - MDS 

and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter Ended 

June 30, 2017)

Condensed Statement of Cash Flows - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended June 30, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Condensed_stat

ement_of_cash_flo

ws-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Condensed Statement of Cash Flows - MDS 

and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter Ended 

June 30, 2017) (AMENDED)

Condensed Statement of Cash Flows - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended June 30, 2017) (AMENDED)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Condensed_stat

ement_of_cash_flo

ws-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Condensed Statement of Cash Flows - MDS 

and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter Ended 

September 30, 2017)

Condensed Statement of Cash Flows - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended September 30, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Condensed_stat

ement_of_cash_flo

ws-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Condensed Statement of Cash Flows - MDS 

and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter Ended 

December 31, 2017)

Condensed Statement of Cash Flows - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended December 31, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Condensed_stat

ement_of_cash_flo

ws-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Condensed Statement of Financial 

Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for 

the Quarter Ended March 31, 2017)

Condensed Statement of Financial Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the 

Quarter Ended March 31, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Condensed_stat

ement_of_financial_

performance-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Condensed Statement of Financial 

Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for 

the Quarter Ended June 30, 2017)

Condensed Statement of Financial Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the 

Quarter Ended June 30, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Condensed_stat

ement_of_financial_

performance-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Condensed Statement of Financial 

Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for 

the Quarter Ended September 30, 2017)

Condensed Statement of Financial Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the 

Quarter Ended September 30, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Condensed_stat

ement_of_financial_

performance-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Condensed Statement of Financial 

Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for 

the Year Ended December 31, 2017) 

(AMENDED 1)

Condensed Statement of Financial Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the 

Year Ended December 31, 2017) (AMENDED 1)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Condensed_stat

ement_of_financial_

performance-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Condensed Statement of Financial 

Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for 

the Year Ended December 31, 2017) 

(AMENDED 2)

Condensed Statement of Financial Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the 

Year Ended December 31, 2017) (AMENDED 2)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Condensed_stat

ement_of_financial_

performance-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Condensed Statement of Financial Position - 

MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended March 31, 2017)

Condensed Statement of Financial Position - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the 

Quarter Ended March 31, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Condensed_stat

ement_of_financial_

position-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Condensed Statement of Financial Position - 

MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended June 30, 2017)

Condensed Statement of Financial Position - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the 

Quarter Ended June 30, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Condensed_stat

ement_of_financial_

position-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Condensed Statement of Financial Position - 

MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended September 30, 2017)

Condensed Statement of Financial Position - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the 

Quarter Ended September 30, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Condensed_stat

ement_of_financial_

position-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly
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NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Condensed Statement of Financial Position - 

MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended December 30, 2017) (AMENDED)

Condensed Statement of Financial Position - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the 

Quarter Ended December 30, 2017) (AMENDED)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Condensed_stat

ement_of_financial_

position-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Detailed Statement of Cash Flows - MDS 

and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter Ended 

March 31, 2017)

Detailed Statement of Cash Flows - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended March 31, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Detailed_statem

ent_of_cash_flows-

MDS_and_trust_acc

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Detailed Statement of Cash Flows - MDS 

and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter Ended 

June 30, 2017)

Detailed Statement of Cash Flows - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended June 30, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Detailed_statem

ent_of_cash_flows-

MDS_and_trust_acc

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Detailed Statement of Cash Flows - MDS 

and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter Ended 

June 30, 2017) (AMENDED)

Detailed Statement of Cash Flows - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended June 30, 2017) (AMENDED)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Detailed_statem

ent_of_cash_flows-

MDS_and_trust_acc

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Detailed Statement of Cash Flows - MDS 

and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter Ended 

September 30, 2017)

Detailed Statement of Cash Flows - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended September 30, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Detailed_statem

ent_of_cash_flows-

MDS_and_trust_acc

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Detailed Statement of Financial 

Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for 

the Quarter Ended March 31, 2017)

Detailed Statement of Financial Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the 

Quarter Ended March 31, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Detailed_statem

ent_of_financial_per

formance-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Detailed Statement of Financial 

Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for 

the Quarter Ended June 30, 2017)

Detailed Statement of Financial Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the 

Quarter Ended June 30, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Detailed_statem

ent_of_financial_per

formance-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Detailed Statement of Financial 

Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for 

the Quarter Ended September 30, 2017)

Detailed Statement of Financial Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the 

Quarter Ended September 30, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Detailed_statem

ent_of_financial_per

formance-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Detailed Statement of Financial 

Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for 

the Year Ended December 31 ,2017) 

(AMENDED 1)

Detailed Statement of Financial Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the 

Year Ended December 31 ,2017) (AMENDED 1)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Detailed_statem

ent_of_financial_per

formance-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Detailed Statement of Financial 

Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for 

the Year Ended December 31 ,2017) 

(AMENDED 2)

Detailed Statement of Financial Performance - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the 

Year Ended December 31 ,2017) (AMENDED 2)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Detailed_statem

ent_of_financial_per

formance-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Detailed Statement of Financial Position - 

MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended March 31, 2017)

Detailed Statement of Financial Position - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended March 31, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Detailed_statem

ent_of_financial_po

sition-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Detailed Statement of Financial Position - 

MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended June 30, 2017)

Detailed Statement of Financial Position - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended June 30, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Detailed_statem

ent_of_financial_po

sition-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Detailed Statement of Financial Position - 

MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended September 30, 2017)

Detailed Statement of Financial Position - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended September 30, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Detailed_statem

ent_of_financial_po

sition-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Detailed Statement of Financial Position - 

MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended December 31, 2017) (AMENDED)

Detailed Statement of Financial Position - MDS and Trust Accounts (for the Quarter 

Ended December 31, 2017) (AMENDED)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Detailed_statem

ent_of_financial_po

sition-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments (as 

of the Quarter Ending March 31, 2017)
List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments (as of the Quarter Ending March 31, 2017) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/List%20of%20All

otments%20and%20

Sub-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments (as 

of the Quarter Ending December 31, 2017)

List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments (as of the Quarter Ending December 31, 

2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/List%20of%20All

otments%20and%20

Sub-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Monthly Disbursement Program for FY 

2017
Monthly Disbursement Program for FY 2017 PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/2017%20Month

ly%20Disbursement

%20Program.PDF

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the 

months of January to March 2017)
Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the months of January to March 2017) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Monthly%20Re

port%20of%20Disbu

rsements%20(for%2

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the 

months of April to June 2017)
Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the months of April to June 2017) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Monthly%20Re

port%20of%20Disbu

rsements%20(for%2

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the 

month of July 2017)
Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the month of July 2017) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Monthly%20Re

port%20of%20Disbu

rsements%20(for%2

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly
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NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the 

month of August 2017)
Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the month of August 2017) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Monthly%20Re

port%20of%20Disbu

rsements%20(for%2

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the 

month of September 2017)
Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the month of September 2017) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Monthly%20Re

port%20of%20Disbu

rsements%20(for%2

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the 

months of October to December 2017)
Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the months of October to December 2017) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Monthly%20Re

port%20of%20Disbu

rsements%20(for%2

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Procurement Monitoring Report as of June 

30, 2017
Procurement Monitoring Report as of June 30, 2017 PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/PMR%201st%20

Semester%202017.p

df

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Semestral

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Procurement Monitoring Report as of 

December 31, 2017
Procurement Monitoring Report as of December 31, 2017 PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/2nd%20Semest

er%20Procurement

%20Monitoring%20

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Semestral

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as 

of March 31, 2017)
Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as of March 31, 2017) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Quarterly%20Ph

ysical%20Report%20

of%20Operation%20

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as 

of June 30, 2017)
Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as of June 30, 2017) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Quarterly%20Ph

ysical%20Report%20

of%20%20Operation

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as 

of September 30, 2017)
Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as of September 30, 2017) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Quarterly%20Ph

ysical%20Report%20

of%20Operation%20

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as 

of December 31, 2017)
Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as of December 31, 2017) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Quarterly%20Ph

ysical%20Report%20

of%20Operation%20

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending March 31, 2017)

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending March 31, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending June 30, 2017)

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending June 30, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending September 30, 2017) 

current year

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending September 30, 2017) current year
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending September 30, 2017) 

continuing

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending September 30, 2017) continuing
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending December 31, 2017) 

current year

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending December 31, 2017) current year
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending December 31, 2017) 

continuing

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending December 31, 2017) continuing
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the 

Quarter Ending March 31, 2017)

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the Quarter Ending March 31, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the 

Quarter Ending June 30, 2017)

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the Quarter Ending June 30, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the 

Quarter Ending September 30, 2017) 

current year

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the Quarter Ending September 30, 2017) current 

year

PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the 

Quarter Ending September 30, 2017) 

continuing

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the Quarter Ending September 30, 2017) 

continuing

PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the 

Quarter Ending December 31, 2017) 

current year

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the Quarter Ending December 31, 2017) current 

year

PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly
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NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the 

Quarter Ending December 31, 2017) 

continuing

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the Quarter Ending December 31, 2017) 

continuing

PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Approved Budget Utilizations, 

Disbursements and Balances (as of 

December 31, 2017)

Statement of Approved Budget Utilizations, Disbursements and Balances (as of 

December 31, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Approved%20B

udget%20Utilization

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Approved Budget Utilizations, 

Disbursements and Balances (by Object of 

Expenditures) (as of December 31, 2017)

Statement of Approved Budget Utilizations, Disbursements and Balances (by 

Object of Expenditures) (as of December 31, 2017)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Summary%20of

%20Approved%20B

udget%20Utilization

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS 11/09/2018 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

FY 2017 Projects, Programs and Activities, 

Beneficiaries and Status of Implementation 
This is a consolidation of the status of the PAPs implemented by the agency XLS Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

documents
Public NAPC NAPC-PPS 26/06/2017 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

2017 GAA Targets 2017 GAA Targets PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/2017%20gaa%2

0(mfo)%20targets.p

df

Public DBM 03/02/2017 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Financial Plan for FY 2017 Financial Plan for FY 2017 PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/2017%20Financi

al%20Plan.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS 03/02/2017 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Physical Plan for FY 2017 Physical Plan for FY 2017 PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/2017%20Physic

al%20Plan.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS 03/02/2017 Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Financial Plan for FY 2016 Financial Plan for FY 2016 PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/FY%202016%20

Financial%20Plan.pd

f

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Physical Plan for FY 2016 Physical Plan for FY 2016 PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/BED%202.PDF

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Monthly Disbursement Program for FY 

2016
Monthly Disbursement Program for FY 2016 PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/FY%202016%20

Monthly%20Disburs

ement%20Program.

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Annual Procurement Plan for 2016 (for 

common-use supplies and equipment)
Annual Procurement Plan for 2016 (for common-use supplies and equipment) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/NAPC-APP-

CSE%202016.PDF

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Annual Procurement Plan for 2016 (Foreign-

funded projects)
Annual Procurement Plan for 2016 (Foreign-funded projects) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Annual%20Proc

urement%20Plan%2

0201605272016.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Overall Annual Procurement Plan for 2016 Overall Annual Procurement Plan for 2016 PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/NAPC-OVERALL-

APP%202016.PDF

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Revised Annual Procurement Plan for 2016 Revised Annual Procurement Plan for 2016 PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/APP%202016%2

0New%20Administra

tion12272016_0001.

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Ageing of Due and Demandable Obligations 

(as of March 31, 2016)
Ageing of Due and Demandable Obligations (as of March 31, 2016) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Ageing%20of%2

0Due%20and%20De

mandable%20Obliga

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Ageing of Due and Demandable Obligations 

(as of December 31, 2016)
Ageing of Due and Demandable Obligations (as of December 31, 2016) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Aging%20of%20

Due%20and%20Dem

andable%20Obligati

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments (as 

of the Quarter Ending March 31, 2016)
List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments (as of the Quarter Ending March 31, 2016) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/List%20of%20All

otments%20and%20

Sub-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments (as 

of the Quarter Ending June 30, 2016)
List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments (as of the Quarter Ending June 30, 2016) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/List%20of%20All

otments%20and%20

Sub-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments (as 

of the Quarter Ending September 30, 2016)

List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments (as of the Quarter Ending September 30, 

2016)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/List%20of%20All

otments%20and%20

Sub-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments (as 

of the Quarter Ending December 31, 2016)

List of Allotments and Sub-Allotments (as of the Quarter Ending December 31, 

2016)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/List%20of%20All

otments%20and%20

Sub-

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly
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NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the 

Month of March, 2016)
Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the Month of March, 2016) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Monthly%20Re

port%20of%20Disbu

rsements%20(for%2

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the 

Month of June, 2016)
Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the Month of June, 2016) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Monthly%20Re

port%20of%20Disbu

rsements%20(for%2

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the 

Month of September, 2016)
Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the Month of September, 2016) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Monthly%20Re

port%20of%20Disbu

rsements%20(for%2

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the 

Month of December, 2016)
Monthly Report of Disbursements (for the Month of December, 2016) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Monthly%20Re

port%20of%20Disbu

rsements%20(for%2

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as 

of March 31, 2016)
Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as of March 31, 2016) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Quarterly%20Ph

ysical%20Report%20

of%20Operation%20

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as 

of June 30, 2016)
Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as of June 30, 2016) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/BAR_2Q_2016.p

df

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as 

of September 30, 2016)
Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as of September 30, 2016) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/23111601.PDF

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as 

of December 31, 2016)
Quarterly Physical Report of Operation (as of December 31, 2016) PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Quarterly%20Ph

ysical%20Report%20

of%20Operation%20

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Quarterly Report of Revenue and Other 

Receipts (as of the Quarter Ending March 

31, 2016)

Quarterly Report of Revenue and Other Receipts (as of the Quarter Ending March 

31, 2016)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Quarterly%20Re

port%20of%20Reve

nue%20and%20Oth

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Quarterly Report of Revenue and Other 

Receipts (as of the Quarter Ending 

December 31, 2016)

Quarterly Report of Revenue and Other Receipts (as of the Quarter Ending 

December 31, 2016)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Quarterly%20Re

port%20of%20Reve

nue%20and%20Oth

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending March 31, 2016)

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending March 31, 2016)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending June 30, 2016)

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending June 30, 2016)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriation%

20Allotments%20Ob

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending September 30, 2016)

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending September 30, 2016)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending December 31, 2016) 

(current year appropriations)

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending December 31, 2016) (current year appropriations)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending December 31, 2016) 

(continuing appropriations)

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(as of Quarter Ending December 31, 2016) (continuing appropriations)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the 

Quarter Ending March 31, 2016)

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the Quarter Ending March 31, 2016)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the 

Quarter Ending June 30, 2016)

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the Quarter Ending June 30, 2016)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriation%

20Allotments%20Ob

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the 

Quarter Ending September 30, 2016)

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the Quarter Ending September 30, 2016)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the 

Quarter Ending December 31, 2016) 

(current year appropriations)

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the Quarter Ending December 31, 2016) (current 

year appropriations)

PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, 

Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the 

Quarter Ending December 31, 2016) 

(continuing appropriations)

Statement of Appropriations, Allotments, Obligations, Disbursements and Balances 

(by Object of Expenditures) (as of the Quarter Ending December 31, 2016) 

(continuing appropriations)
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/Statement%20o

f%20Appropriations

%20Allotments%20O

Public NAPC NAPC-AFMS Quarterly
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NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

2015 MFO Accountability Card
This is a summary of the agency's rate of accomplishment of the Major Final 

Output per year
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/NAPC%20MARC

%20I%202015.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

2015 Management Accountability Report 

Card

This is a summary of compliancy of the agency to the various good governance 

conditions
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/NAPC%20MARC-

2%202015.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

2014 MFO Accountability Card
This is a summary of the agency's rate of accomplishment of the Major Final 

Output per year
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/2014%20-

%20NAPC%20MARC-

1.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

2014 Management Accountability Report 

Card

This is a summary of compliancy of the agency to the various good governance 

conditions
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/2014%20-

%20NAPC%20MARC-

2.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

2013 Management Accountability Report 

Card

This is a summary of compliancy of the agency to the various good governance 

conditions
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/2013%20-

%20NAPC%20MARC

%202.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

2013 MFO Accountability Card
This is a summary of the agency's rate of accomplishment of the Major Final 

Output per year
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/2013%20-

%20NAPC%20MARC

%201.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

Final Approved Form A and A-1 Contents 

Enrolled for 2013 PBB This is the agency's final approved Form-A enrolled for PBB 2013 PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/oprev_2013pbis

.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

2012 Management Accountability Report 

Card

This is a summary of compliancy of the agency to the various good governance 

conditions
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/NAPC%20-

%20MARC%202.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS Annually

NAPC

National Anti-

Poverty 

Commission

2012 MFO Accountability Card
This is a summary of the agency's rate of accomplishment of the Major Final 

Output per year
PDF Yes

http://napc.gov.ph/

sites/default/files/d

ocuments/transpare

ncy/NAPC%20-

%20MARC%201.pdf

Public NAPC NAPC-PPS Annually
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